
How to Get Rid of WeSuite Jobs Showing Available
for Import that Should Not Be
Last Modified on 10/18/2024 5:07 pm EDT

Once a job is marked for Accounting Import in WeSuite it appears in the SedonaOffice Import Queue.

If one of these jobs should not be imported for whatever reason, there is no way in SedonaOffice to remove it from the

import queue.

Instead, users should edit the job in WeSuite to remove the Accounting Import flag. This will remove it from the

SedonaOffice import queue. 


